
Bulletin:  31-18 

 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Tony Rossi,  

Vice President, Marketing 

DATE: June 27, 2018 

SUBJECT: Greenheck 2018 National Sales Meeting 

 

It’s time to get ready for Greenheck's 2018 National Sales Meeting. The meeting will be Friday, October 

5th through Sunday, October 7th at a new venue, the Hyatt Regency O'Hare, in Chicago, IL.  

We have a very exciting and informative format planned and invite you and the members of your sales staff 

to join us for this event.  

 

When planning your travel, please schedule your trip as follows: 

 

 Arrival: Friday, October 5th - arrive at the Hyatt no later than 3:30 p.m. 

 Departure: Sunday, October 7th – schedule flights to depart after 2:00 p.m. 

 

We recommend flight arrangements be made into Chicago O'Hare airport. The Hyatt Regency O'Hare will 

provide free shuttle service to and from the airport. If you choose to fly into Midway, travel time to the Hyatt 

could be between 45 minutes and 1-1/2 hours depending on traffic. We also encourage you to contact 

our travel agency, Travel Leaders, to arrange your flights. It will save you time and provide peace of mind 

during your travel. Contact them at 800-377-8138 or travelinc@thinktravelinc.com. 

Registration Opening Soon! 

Registration will open in early July. We are excited to announce the implementation of a new meeting 

registration system for this year’s event. By adopting the latest technology, the registration process will be 

more user friendly and informative. An email will be sent in the coming weeks that will include registration 

details along with a link to the new site.   

 

Feel free to contact Sara Valiska at sara.valiska@greenheck.com or your area sales manager with any 

questions.  

See you in Chicago! 

 


